## The original documents are located in Box C21, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 5/16/1975 (1)" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

## **Copyright Notice**

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

MILLER, CHARLES L.

May 16, 1975

Dear Charlie.

Many thanks for your recent letter and enclosures. I truly appreciate your congratulations. It is very meaningful to me to have your continuing good wishes.

I am glad to have the items for my scrapbook. It now includes not only football items but political ones as well. I particularly like the photo that was taken a couple of years ago on the occasion of the 100th Ammiversary of Yale Football.

With warmest personal regards.

Sincerely.

JERRY FORD

Mr. Charles L. Miller Vice President The Connecticut Bank and Trust Company One Constitution Plaza Hartford, Connecticut 06115

GRF: dkc

7

60 items for scrapbook

RECEIVED
MAY 2 9 1975
SENTRAL FILES

THE WHITE HOUSE WASHINGTON